
Kraft Recall Notice 

 

Date: March 17, 2015 

Kraft Foods Group announced a voluntary recall of their Original Flavor Kraft Macaroni & Cheese Dinners 

due to possible contamination with small pieces of metal. The details of the recall from Kraft are on the 

following page. 

We at Hibbert & McGee have inspected our entire inventory of Original Flavor Kraft Macaroni & Cheese 

Dinners and determined that none of this product is subject to the recall.  

 

 




